
 

    

 

 
 

January 14, 2022 
  

No QNET Windows GOLD AMI updates week of 
1/17/2022 

The HIDS Cloud Team will not be releasing updated Windows 2012r2 and Windows 2016 
GOLD AMIs for the week of 1/17/2022 in lieu of the ongoing issues with the Microsoft 
Windows patches as sent in the announcement on 1/13/2022:  
 

Ref: [Qnet-it] AWS Cloud Announcement – Notification regarding MS Windows patch 
causing possible issues 

 
The HIDS Cloud Team is monitoring the situation and will announce the availability of new 
AMIs as soon as the ongoing issues are resolved.   
 
**************************************************************************** 
Note: This is an auto-generated message. Please do not respond directly to this email. If you 

need assistance add a message to the #hids-clouddevops-support Slack Channel.  

 
  

 
 

If you need additional information, please contact us by phone at 1-866-288-8914, Slack at 

#help-service-center-sos, or by email at ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov  
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